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Rondell Smart Park Ribbon-Cutting to be Held 

Friday August, 27, 2021 
 

The City will hold a ribbon-cutting ceremony for the new Rondell Smart Park 

facility on Friday, August 27th at 9 a.m. on Rondell Road, east of Las 

Virgenes Road, just south of the 101 freeway. The public is invited to attend. 

The Smart Park is adjacent to the Rondell Oasis Hotel, which is presently in 

the final stages of construction. 

The Rondell Smart Park Project was built to provide a convenient and much-
needed parking facility to serve Las Virgenes corridor ride-share commuters, 

transit users, and people using trails around Juan de Anza Park.  

The newly completed parking lot features 131 parking spaces, 5 of which will 

be dedicated for trailhead parking, 15 for transit users, and 4 for electric 
vehicle charging stations. The City will monitor usage of the lot every 3 

months and adjust dedicated spaces as needed.  

“The new Rondell Smart Park facility will provide area residents and visitors 

with a safe, convenient location to park their vehicles, while also making 
alternative forms of transportation more readily available,” said Calabasas 

Mayor James R. Bozajian. 

The Smart Park project was possible due to Measure R and M Local Return 

Funds. 
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